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Please oppose SB 348, as well as, any Measures or Bills that deal with limiting our 

2nd Amendment Rights.  

We already have laws that require that each & every person in Oregon that buys a 

firearm of any kind most be vetted through the State of Oregon's Background 

checking procedure. I should know because I went through that procedure Saturday 

& even though I have purchased 3 guns in 2022 & have had a Concealed Weapons 

Permit for nearly 40 years, I was not immediately approved, for the 2nd time in 1 

year, and been placed on a waiting list for approval. That's not a problem for me 

because it assures me that the system is working & that the rules & laws are being 

enforced...as they should be. Any new laws that further restrict my rights are not 

necessary...period. 

Thank you for taking the time to read & consider my request to vote against SB 348.  


